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Photography and Biometrics Consent Form (under 13) 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

At Alperton Community School we pride ourselves in the ways we share teaching, learning and events 
with parents, carers and the wider world through school displays, our website and in the local and 
national media, for example, newspapers and the television. 

As you are aware we may share your child’s achievement by taking photographs and video by 
uploading video and photographs of our events in the school such; as sports day, ELD Days, Black 
History Month, educational visits and many other occasions where we want to capture the moment.  

As part of the General Data Protection Regulations (2018) we must now get consent from parents to 
continue this work. By giving your consent we will be able to;  

• Keep filming and sharing our achievements with everyone.

• Use photographs on the website to celebrate teaching and learning.

• Share pictures and video of events taking place in the school.

As part of our commitment to data protection, we will; 

• make sure photographs are never uploaded with the names of students.

• ensure we let you know when a new upload has taken place.

Please note that if you sign the consent form, but wish to withdraw your consent at a later date, you 
may do so in writing, either via email or by letter, to the schools data protection lead: 

Mr A. Hart (email: a.hart@alperton.brent.sch.uk) 

We would like to be able to continue giving you a window into the school and all the activities that 
our students take part in so that you can share in the events that happen while you are at home or at 
work. 

We find it is a great way to make students feel valued, give them an audience and raise their self-
esteem and confidence. Please sign the form below and return it to your child’s form teacher. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr A .Hart 
Assistant Headteacher | Data Protection Lead 
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Photography and Biometrics Consent Form (under 13) 

 
 
(Please tick the appropriate box) 
 

Photography Consent 

 
I give my consent for images & video of my child to be used to share 
teaching & learning and promoting my school. 

 
I do not give consent for any images or video of my child to be used to 
share teaching & learning and promoting my school. 

 
Biometric Consent 
The school has a system for paying for meals which uses fingerprint recognition 
known as biometrics. We only keep fingerprint information for as long as you are a 
student at school. 
 
 

I give consent for my child’s fingerprint to be held by the school for the 
purpose of paying for meals. 

 
I do not give consent for my child’s fingerprint to be held by the school 
for the purpose of paying for meals. 

 
 
Please print your name and form clearly. 
 
Student:  ____________________________    Form:     
 
 
Signed: ____________________________    (parent/carer) 
 
 
Date:       
 

 
Please return this form to your form tutor 


